
Reference: 

Oklahoma State Statute, Title 28, Chapter 1, Section 32 

For the purpose of preserving, maintaining, and archiving recorded instruments including, but not limited to, 

records management, records preservation, automation, modernization, and related lawful expenditures, in 

addition to all other fees required by law, the county clerk shall collect Ten Dollars ($10.00) for each instrument 

recorded with the Registrar of Deeds. 

 

 
NOTICE 

 

 

Effective November 1, 2019, recording fees will change in the County Clerk’s 

offices in Oklahoma.  The Oklahoma State Legislature has approved an increase to 

the records preservation and management fee.  The fee will increase from $5 to 

$10 on recorded documents.   

If you have any questions, please contact us at 918-596-5801, Recording 

Department, Option 2.   

 

Thank you, 

Recording Department 

Tulsa County Clerk’s Office 

www.countyclerk.tulsacounty.org 
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